
From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 10:45 PM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: Fwd: Email Blast: All scouts come to PLC meetings! 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: "Reed Dahle" <reeddahle@gmail.com> 

Date: Sep 15, 2015 9:39 PM 

Subject: Email Blast: All scouts come to PLC meetings! 

To: "Evan James" <james.evanjames@gmail.com> 

Cc:  

 

Dear, Troop 71 

 

I would like to thank you all once again for electing me as your Senior Patrol Leader. Please 

know that there will be a change in how the monthly PLC meetings will be run. All scouts will 

report to the scout hut on the first Tuesday of each month as if it were a normal meeting. After 

the opening flag ceremony, The Patrol Leader's Council will move to somewhere other than the 

scout hut, while the rest of the scouts are led in patrol corners by the Assistant Patrol Leaders. 

The PLC may return to the meeting if they finish early. Further details will be worked out later. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at reeddahle@gmail.com 

 

Your SPL, 

Reed Dahle 
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